3. The only other time I had contract was when the MP was addressing issues regarding a court order which the court made
which the council did not comply with.

4. And the only other time I have had contact is due to repairs that needed doing to my sons flat.

Could you therefore supply me with the above information as soon as possible so this can be addressed in a timely manner.

Regards

Lorraine

From: complaintsandinformation <complaintsandinformation@enfield.gov.uk>
Sent: 24 June 2020 15:33

To: 'Lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk' <Lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>

Subject: Letter regarding contact with Enfield Council [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Mr Cordell,

Please find attached letter for your attention regarding communications with the Council.
Yours sincerely

Karen Hale

Complaints and Information Service Manager

Complaints and Information Team
Enfield Council

Classification: OFFICIAL

Follow us on Facebook Twitter www.enfield.gov.uk

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building strong
communities. Opinions expressed in this email are those of the individual and not necessarily those of the London Borough of
Enfield. This email and any attachments or files transmitted with it are strictly confidential and intended solely for the named
addressee. It may contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient and receive it in
error you must not copy, distribute or use the communication in any other way. All traffic handled by the Government
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